
To the best of its knowledge and based upon a good faith understanding of the applicable 
statutory requirements, Acacia Pharma, Inc. hereby declares that it is not aware of any violations 
as of July 1, 2022, of its Comprehensive Compliance Program, or of the requirements of Cal. 
Health and Safety Code §§ 119400-119402 relating to California medical or health professionals 
that have not been addressed and for which corrective action has not taken place.   
 
Copies of this certification and the Comprehensive Compliance Program may be obtained at 
www.acaciapharma.com or by calling toll free, the Acacia Ethics Hotline at 1-833-717-0397. 
 
Dated:  July 1, 2022 


